
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: Kaci
Last Name: Juge
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Spring
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
You all know that the
redistricting efforts are immoral
attempts at diminishing democracy
- because democracy doesn't sit
some of you.

You are PUBLIC SERVANTS. Some of
you claim to be CHRISTIAN.
Whatever your faith or lack
thereof, you know that your JOB
is to do the will of your
constituents. You have the
opportunity to be remembered as
making positive changes in the
lives you represent, or you will
be remembered as self-serving
boot-lickers who made hundreds of
thousands lives measurably worse.
But many of you don't care
because you'll be dead by the
time that the numbers are in. In
that case, I hope there is
retribution in the afterlife.

Do your job: represent the voice
of the people in your districts.
Not those above you who submit to
greater evils.

Stop the gerrymandering.




